


Swallowfield Lower School


This year, Swallowfield Lower School celebrates its 40th Birthday at our Weathercock 
Close site in Woburn Sands.


To celebrate, we are holding a Birthday Bonanza. 

It will be an afternoon filled with fun, activities, games, stalls, and food and drink. 


Please join us at Swallowfield on 

Saturday 16th July between 1pm and 4pm. 


All are welcome as we celebrate our Birthday with the local community.


Are you a former Swallowfield pupil? If so, we would love to hear your memories of your 
time at school. Please get in touch or come along to our Birthday Bonanza.


As part of our celebrations, we will be burying a time capsule to capture memories of Swal-
lowfield Lower School for future generations. Maybe your children, grandchildren or even 

great grandchildren will one day dig up the time capsule and see what life was like?


It is an exciting start to our next decade as we begin work to become Swallowfield Primary 
in September. We are due to break ground this month when building work will commence 

on our new classrooms. 


While the building work gets underway, we will be taking delivery of a temporary classroom 
unit during the summer holidays. This will be for our new Year 5s in September.


We will be making other changes on the school site as we grow into a Primary school. Our 
Reception children will move to a different part of the school and we are developing a 

wonderful garden area for them to play in.


For further information about our school, please visit our website at

 swallowfieldlowerschool.co.uk
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